
 

INFORMATION DUE BY SUNDAY JULY 31st 2022 

2022 OBON MEMORIAL LANTERNS 

The Buddhist Church of Oakland will celebrate Obon in a Mini-Obon Festival on August 6, 
2022. As in the past, we will honor past family members and friends by hanging a Memorial 
Tag from Lanterns to be hung around the Church. If you would like the tag from previous 
years to be hung for your loved one(s), or have a tag made for your loved one who has 
passed since our last in-person Obon Festival, please complete this form and return it to the 
Church office by SUNDAY July 31, 2022. You can also submit the information and make 
your donation through the BCO website.  

Person requesting name:  
 

Name(s) of Deceased Family Member(s)/Friend(s): 

1.   
Last name First Name Middle/Other Name 

Kanji (Japanese characters) if known  

2.   
Last name First Name Middle/Other Name 

Kanji (Japanese characters) if known  

3.   
Last name First Name Middle/Other Name 

Kanji (Japanese characters) if known  

4.   
Last name First Name Middle/Other Name 

Kanji (Japanese characters) if known  

  No. of Names:     x $20 donation = $ .00 

Contact information: 

 Address:   

 Telephone:   

 E-mail:   

Please make checks to:   Buddhist Church of Oakland 

 please write “Obon Lanterns” in the memo line 


